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To whom this concerns,

I'm writing to express my strong opposition to the Territory Coordinator Legislation and
urge the scrutiny committee to recommend to parliament that this be condemned and not

passed.
The legislation gives undemocratic influence to a single individual or entity.

As a young doctor training to become a rural generalist, [ have deep concerns for how this
bill holds the potential to commit injustices against the people the government is supposed
to be representative and protective of.

I implore the relevant parties to consider the implications of the bill as it's proposed, and to
do the right thing - which, in this instance, is clearly to oppose it fundamentally and
unequivocally.

Sincerely,

Dr Jonah Parenteau



